
From:  < >  
Sent: 04 April 2022 13:18 
To: Dennis, Emma <Emma.Dennis@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning Application B/22/0132 - 27/29 West street, Boston 
 
Good afternoon Emma, 
 
Thank you for your email dated 01/04/2022 . 
 
We have contacted our client and can confirm the LED lights will only be attached to the apex of the 
canopy frame, not running along every spar of the canopy roof and will be directed straight down. 
The LED lights will also be static and not flashing. 
 
I hope this clarifies the matter and please do not hesitate to contact me if further information is 
required. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Selcuk Baskan 

 
 
453 West Green Road,Haringey,London,N15 3PW 

 
 
 
From: Dennis, Emma <Emma.Dennis@boston.gov.uk>  
Sent: 01 April 2022 10:34 
To: @adagroup.org.uk' < > 
Subject: Planning Application B/22/0132 - 27/29 West street, Boston 
Importance: High 
 
Good morning, 
 
I am the case officer for this planning application. Environmental Health have commented on what 
you are proposing and need the following issues clarifying; 
 

- Looking at the plans it appears that the LED lights will only be attached to the apex of the 
canopy frame, not running along every spar of the canopy roof.  Can the applicant please 
confirm that this will be the case and as such that the lights will be directed straight down.  

 
- Will the LED lights be fixed or flashing?  

 
Once this information has been received I will pass it on to the Environmental Health team. 

mailto:Emma.Dennis@boston.gov.uk
mailto:Emma.Dennis@boston.gov.uk


 
Kind regards 

 

Emma Dennis| Planner| Boston Borough Council 

Direct Dial: 01205 314306 | Mobile Number: 07980790605 

www.mybostonuk.com 

 

 

 
You should be aware that the above is my opinion only and is made without 

prejudice to any future decision made by the Council. It relates only to Planning and 

does not cover any other acts or legislation. 
 
 

This email may contain sensitive or personal data, please think before including in any forwarded 

correspondence.  

The information within this email is confidential. It is intended solely for the addressee and access to this email 

by anyone else is unauthorised.  

Such unauthorised use, disclosure, copying, distribution, any action or inaction in reliance of it is strictly 

prohibited and may be unlawful. 

If you have received this email in error:  

1. Notify the sender immediately  
2. Do not use or disclose the information in any way  
3. Delete the email from your system  

 

http://www.mybostonuk.com/



